
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

JUNE 2021 NEWSLETTER 

                                                  Meets 3rd Thursday of each month at 
Big Sir              Mike Coombs               Our Lady of the Pines, Haran Hall 26750   
Little Sir:                    Rich Serpa                      Tiger Creek Rd, Pioneer, CA 95666  
Secretary:                  Ken Regnier        
Asst Secretary:          Jim Powell, Jr     Board Meeting:    9:30 AM 

Treasurer:  Dick Campbell     Social Hour:   10:30 AM 
Asst Treasurer:         Ron Killian                Luncheon Meeting:  11:30 AM 

 
Board of Directors                                                                                State SIR Officers 

Ron Burns, Jack Magee, Will Pearce,                                                           President                   Stu Williams  
Rich Serpa, Duane Wright, Don Ellington Region #2 Dir            Rick Kindle 
                                                                                         Area Governor #5      Paul Squeri 

Branch 15 Website: https://sirinc2.org/public_html/branch15/      State Sir Website: http://sirinc.org  
 

                                                                   

Attendance Rich Serpa Asst. Attendance Joe Harder 
Bulletin Ken Regnier Recognition                                                      (OPEN) 
Sunshine                                                      Jack Magee                   Chaplin                                                    Jaime Garcia 
Auditing (OPEN)  Asst. Membership                                        Dick Hatch 
Fishing (OPEN) Golf                                                          Dave Martin 
Membership Rich Serpa  Beverages                                                  Dave Jones  
Special Events Duane Wright Promotions (OPEN) 
RAMP Ron Burns Roster Jim Powell, Jr. 
Sales                                                     Bud Francesconi                  Food and Wine                                                  (OPEN) 
Asst. Promotions (OPEN) Asst RV Wagon Master (OPEN) 
RV Wagon Master Ron Burns Tours/Travel (OPEN)                                          

 
A Blast from Your Big Sir: 

 
Well Gentlemen we had a great first luncheon, and I hope to improve as I go. I won’t 

know about the seating arrangements for our next meeting until June 15th. Only 
members who did not attend the May meeting will have to show covid proof and sign 

waivers.  
 

Unfortunately, our caterer Motherlode Deli had to raise their rate per lunch due to the 

extra help needed to serve food under the covid rules and the rising costs of food, so we 
must raise the lunch price to $17.00. I think it’s still a fairly good deal. 

 
Great job on the dues paying, keep it up. We will have a couple of signup sheets to see 

if you are interested in activities such as bowling and bocci ball. These can be coed or 
not it’s up to you guys. We will also have a signup sheet to see about who’s interested in 

having a ladies day lunch on August 19th.  
 

Our next month’s guest speaker is Ray Waugh who always does a great job for us.   See 
ya all there June 17th. 

                                                                                      Thank You, 
 Mike Coombs. 

                                                                                         Big Sir, Branch 15 
 

 

https://sirinc2.org/public_html/branch15/
http://sirinc.org/


Pictures from our May Lunch: 
 

               

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

     Area Governor Paul Squeri                Big SIR Mike         Little SIR Rich 

   Guest Speaker Terry Sanders   New Member Walter Lindquist       New Member Roy Pinelli 

         SIRs Listening to Guest Speaker           SIRs Listening to Golf Report 



From Little SIR: 
 

June birthdays of SIR 15 members: Dick Hatch, Jim Howard, Patrick Schoumaker, 

Ken Regnier, Dave Kear 

 
 

/s/ Secretary Ken Regnier  


